



Starting on January 29th, students may begin bringing in coins for CSW COIN WARS to help their grade level support our community awareness project and earn the title of "COIN WAR CHAMPIONS".

Students may deposit coins in grade level bins in the cafeteria.

Families can also donate via Venmo @OLP-PTO

Donations will be counted through 5:00p.m. on February 1st..

When donating via Venmo, please identify the grade level(s) and amount(s) you are

contributing towards in the "notes" of your Venmo payment. This will

help us keep track of each grade level's total donation.

General donations will be divided amongst all grade levels.

For more detailed instructions please see the OLP Newsletter (1/25).



@OLP-PTO

THE WINNING GRADE LEVEL WILL RECEIVE

If you have any questions please contact: Erin Bailey: olp.sab.2021@gmail.com